
CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 733-5178 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel

Regulatory Law Department
July 10, 2012
Via E-Mail and
Overnight Delivery
Mr. Dave Danner
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-123008


Annual reporting requirement for CAF ICC recipients 

pursuant to 47 C.F.R. 54.304(c)(1)

Dear Mr. Danner:

The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Report and Order released November 18, 2011 in WC Docket No. 10-90, et al. (USF/ICC Transformation Order) and associated FCC rules (47 C.F.R. 54.304(c)(1)),  require price cap carriers to file data establishing the amount of a price cap carrier’s annual eligible CAF ICC funding.  Appendix A hereto reflects the anticipated CAF ICC support and Access Recovery Charge Revenue amounts for CenturyLink Operating Companies together with Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC (“CenturyLink”) as submitted to the FCC for 2012.  

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/mep

Enclosure

